
 

Fall 2024 

3rd Quarter 

International Credit Union Day 

Thursday October 17, 2024 

11:30am-1:30pm 

We are planning to celebrate International Credit Union/Member  
Appreciation Day with chili dogs and cash drawings in our basement banquet room.  

Stop by for a bite to eat and enter to win cash prizes.  You must be a member to partici-
pate in the prize drawing. One entry per share account. You do not have to be present to 

win, only to enter the drawing. 

  Christmas Club Accounts 
 

Start saving today for the 2025 Holiday Season! 
 

2024 Club accounts were deposited into your share  
account on October 1st, 2024. 

 

Consumer Loan Department 

We will once again offer our  
Christmas Loan Special beginning November 1, 

2024.  
Call or stop in for details. 

 

Upcoming Holidays 

 
USPLK Employees Federal Credit Union will be 

closed for the following holidays: 
 
• Columbus Day/Indigenous People’s Day 

—Monday, October 14th 
• Veterans’ Day—Monday, November 11th 
• Thanksgiving—November 28th & 29th 
• Christmas, December 25th    
• New Year’s Day, January 1st 

Fall Harvest 2024 CD Special 

6 Month — 5% APR  
12 Month — 3.5% APR 

Take advantage while you still can! Keep your $$ working for you through the holidays and beyond by 
locking in a great rate today! 



Staff Email Addresses: 

Jonathan: jwagner@usplkefcu.org 

Cory: csnowberg@usplkefcu.org 

Anna: ahobbs@usplkefcu.org 

David: dyoung@usplkefcu.org 

We’re on the Web! 
www.usplkefcu.org 

USPLK Employees Federal Credit Union 

16055 Santa Fe Trail 

Leavenworth, KS  66048  

Phone: 913-682-2928   Fax: 913-682-2991 

USPLK EFCU  

Board of Directors  

Thaddeus Brzustowicz 

David Manthe 

Sharon Lacy 

Robert Gering 

Donald Hudson 

Jonathan Wagner, Manager 

MISSION STATEMENT 

    Dividends on Share Savings Accounts 

The Board of Directors has de-

clared a dividend of 0.40% for the 

3rd quarter of 2024, with an APY 

of  0.40%.  

Holiday Skip-A-Payment Program 
 

The Credit Union will once again offer the popular Holiday Skip-A-Payment        
Program during the month of December. 

Contact the Credit Union or check our web site after November 1, 2024 for the 
form and more information . 

 

Office Hours 
 

Monday through Friday  
8:30am to 5:00pm 

Closed Saturday and Sunday 

BEWARE OF SCAMS, FRAUDULENT EMAILS, and  

FRAUDULENT SMS TEXTS 

 
Scams come in many different forms and rise in frequency during the Holiday Season.  

 
ALWAYS be alert and on guard to protect your personal information. If you see or hear any-

thing suspicious pertaining to your credit union account call us immediately!  
NEVER click links from unknown sources or divulge personal information if there is ANY 

reason to doubt the validity of the source. 
Remember: Scammers play often pretend to be loved ones and try to play on emotional trig-
gers, such as love, compassion, exhilaration, and/or fear to trick you into clicking links or tak-
ing other immediate action. Do NOT act unless you have verified the person who has contact-

ed you and the request and accompanying story are legitimate. 

The Credit Union is a member-owned  
financial institution whose purpose is 
to promote the financial well-being of 
its members by providing services in a  
professional, personal, and competitive 
manner.  


